BC members call 21 November 2006

Present

Marilyn Cade 

Alistair Dixon

Philip Sheppard 

Ron Andruff 

Jim Baskin

Steve del Bianco 

Neal Blair 

Stacey Drossman - representing Newscorp

Anders Halvorsen

George Kirikos 

Michael Palage 

Mike Rodenbaugh 

Will Rodger

Fabricio Vayra

Gary Hills, secretariat

Sao Paolo agenda 
Was discussed and agreed. Marilyn Cade reminded members of the breakfast meeting with the Board and asked members to confirm attendance for numbers. It was agreed that the BC would pay for the breakfast.

New TLDs PDP 
Members asked by Philip Sheppard to provide ideas on presumptive renewal for non-sponsored/chartered. 

Marilyn Cade said she would post on reserved names. 

Alistair Dixon said Registries will need presumptive renewal for certainty of their investment and that existing contracts already have it as part of the contract.

Steve del Bianco asked if the restrictions are strict enough. Marilyn Cade suggested a group discussion on this.

IDNs 
The Working Group is now open to all BC members; inform secretariat if interested. The WG is supposed to work on technical questions and report back to Council.

The IDN Workshop in Sao Paolo is nothing to do with the BC, it's to do with technical trials.

Contracts PDP 
This PDP is making slow but steady progress with consensus being reached on 3.5 of the six terms of reference.
The BC recently sent a letter on the three agreements. 

The PDP continues to ask for expert advice.

WHOIS 

The BC is looking at support to "special circumstances" approach to data access (based on .nl model). Marilyn Cade agreed to post ideas on this to the list. 

LSE GNSO review 

The BC opposed recent piecemeal approach on Council and singling out of term limits. Double voting forced a vote to go to the Board to impose limits. This is only one small issue out of many LSE recommendations.  There is concern that this is an ad hoc approach.

BC member guidelines 

The Credential Committee posted suggestion for new membership guidelines to the list. These are now revised and on the BC web site. 

Nomcom election
Gary explained to the members that there had been an objection to the Nomcom election and would inform members via the list of the objection and further action.

